
 

THIS BROADCAST BULLETIN HAS BEEN RESCINDED AND IS KEPT FOR 
HISTORICAL PURPOSES ONLY 

 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: March 5, 2014 Bulletin #: P-02-14 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

 
RE: Request for comment on the State’s Draft Terms and Conditions for Cloud 

Information Technology Contracts; and Invitation for State Procurement 
Officials to attend an Open Forum 

 

 
The purpose of this Broadcast Bulletin is to announce that the Department of General 
Services, Procurement Division (DGS/PD) has posted draft terms and conditions for cloud 
solicitations here. 
 
Departments are invited to provide written comments to DGS/PD by 3/14/14. The draft and 
comments provided by 3/14/14 will be discussed in a forum open to state procurement 
officials, (PCOs, PACs, contracting officers, buyer’s attorneys other interested State 
officials) held at DGS/PD on 3/20/14. To make a reservation for this meeting, email the 
Office of Policies, Procedures and Legislation using this link. 
 
For questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
The Office of Policies, Procedures and Legislation 

PPO@dgs.ca.gov 
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